Warner Mountain Gun Club
December 7, 2023
Meeting Minutes

6:07 PM — Vice President Jeff Marshall opened the meeting.
Seven individuals were present: Secretary has the sign in list, if needed.

Kellie presented the November minutes. Jeff made a motion to accept the minutes as
read. Dave seconded the motion. All approved.

Aimee presented the treasurer’s report: $8850.68 is in the General Fund and there is
$5105.32 in a CD. $13,261.20 is in the Norm May fund with $61,831.33 in a CD.

We currently have 174 annual memberships and 6 lifetime memberships.

$270.08 was taken from the general fund to purchase turkeys from Safeway for the
turkey shoot. $25.98 was taken from the general fund to purchase necessary items from
Ace for the turkey shoot.

Herald and News and Property Tax bills are due.
Kellie gave Aimee the remaining funds from the Turkey Shoot for deposit.

A motion was made by Mike for Aimee to proceed with paying the two bills, to purchase
stamps for membership mailout, and to approve the treasurers report as presented.
Dave seconded the motion. All approved.

Old Business:

The turkey shoot was enjoyed by all participants. A suggestion was made to have a
youth category, even if only one is participating, in order to encourage more youth
participation in the future.

Jeff is working on the purchase of lock and keys for 2024.

The motorcycle event is planned for this year. They want to use the property for
camping and to make some improvements. They have approval from the town.

2024 officers were approved unanimously by those in attendance:

President: Jeff Marshall

Vice President: Paul Whidden
Treasurer: Aimee Kintzley
Secretary: Kellie Carlsen



New Business:

Bill Gransee wondered if our meeting minutes should be added to the website. Further
discussion was tabled.

Jeff Marshall won the Henry lever action .22 long rifle for his attendance at meetings in
2023. Raffle tickets were put into a hat and drawn by a non-club member at the
restaurant. Congratulations to Jeff.

Delbert Davis received hat #17.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:39 PM

Minutes submitted by Kellie Carlsen - Secretary



